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Y6 SATs Results Meetings 

Wednesday 5th July 

3:30pm & 6:00pm 

 
 
Dear Year 6 parents,  
 
The year 6 SATs results are released to school next week. As soon as these results 
are received, we will collate them and issue them to parents and pupils.  
 
In order to fully understand what the results are telling you regarding your child’s 
achievement, we have arranged a SATs meeting (as advertised in the newsletter- 
dated 8th June) to explain what the scaled scores and final outcomes mean. We will 
also be able to explain if your child has achieved or exceeded their target for the end 
of their primary school education.  
 
Following the explanation, your child’s results will be handed to you in an envelope. 
Undertaking this meeting and providing you with the results personally will mean 
that we are available immediately to discuss any questions you may have.  
 
Any parents not able to attend one of the meetings will be able to collect the results 
from myself after the initial meeting. Any results not collected by the following 
morning will be sent to parents electronically and via post.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of the meetings and celebrating our children’s 
successes with you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs B Caisley 
Principal 
  


